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Energia pentru o viala mai buna

To Whom it may concern,

We would like to highlight the recent reprocessing of our onshore seismic data in Romania by
Petrotrace.

The project team worked in a professional manner and demonstrated a very high level of technical
knowledge and experience to run a project of this type in a complex geological setting.

There was a close collaboration between OMV PETROM staff and the processing geophysicists with
requests for additional test or QC volumes implemented in a quick and efficient manner.

We are very pleased with the new processing results which show a considerable uplift in image quality
and clarity of reflection events compared to the vintage seismic.

Kind regards
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Justin Vermeulen
Senior Geophysicist

OMVPetrom



